Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to be working with NCS again this year, who are offering an unforgettable,
exclusive experience for students in year 12.

The Big NCS Sleepover is a two nights and three days away from home experience taking
place at eight locations across the country on the weekend of Friday 17th to Sunday 19th
November. Your young person will have a great weekend of live music; high adrenaline
activities that will build their confidence and motivation, improving their skills for their next
steps in life.

The best news is there is no cost to young people for this exclusive event; NCS is
funded by the government, so food, accommodation and activities are all included, and
transport is free from Travel Hubs in major cities across England after school on the Friday.
If you prefer, you can drop your child directly at the venue Friday night and pick them up
Sunday.

The Big NCS Sleepover is being held over the weekend of Children In Need. Students can
show their support by donating what they can afford, with all money raised going directly to
the charity.

This is an exclusive opportunity for all 16-17 year olds and places are extremely limited so
you will need to act fast to secure your young person’s spot. If your young person has taken
part in NCS previously, this is a great opportunity to reunite with their fellow NCS graduates.
If your young person is yet to be a part of one of our NCS programmes then this the perfect
chance for them to get involved! The easiest way to do this is by heading over to our website
at https://wearencs.com/big-ncs-sleepover.

If you have any questions or need further guidance, our team are available via livechat on
our website during office hours, or give us a call on 0800 197 8010. Our phone lines are
open Monday — Friday 12pm — 8pm and Saturday 10am — 2pm.

We really look forward to welcoming your young person on our unforgettable NCS Big Sleep
Over.

Warm wishes,

NCS



